
Headteacher 
John Galvin 
 

Petworth C of E Primary School 
South Grove, Petworth, 
West Sussex, GU28 0EE 
 

Tel: 01798 342369 

Fax: 01798 343195 
E-mail: office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk  
Website:  www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

8th July 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Today the children have found out who their teacher will be for next year. They would have 

spent the morning finding out about expectations and what activities, themes and topics they 

will explore for the coming academic year. 

Present Class   New Class 

Oak Class   Ash Class with Mrs Wiggs 

Ash Class   Rowan Class with Miss Goldsmith 

Rowan Class   Beech Class with Miss Langham 

Beech Class   Maple Class with Mrs Mayne 

Maple Class   Elm Class with Miss Stedman 

Elm Class   Willow Class with Mr Neary 

Miss Pennicotte-Henrie will be our new SENCO as well as covering most of our PPA (planning, 

preparation and assessment) release time. Miss Ayres and Mrs Soal are off to pastures new 

and we wish them all the best in their next adventures.  

We have already pencilled in many different class and whole school activities for the autumn 

term. Not for one minute are we wishing the summer away, however we know we have some 

excellent learning opportunities for our children to be inspired, nurtured and challenged.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Galvin  

  

mailto:office@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

